
 

 

        
         

Wednesday 31st January 2024  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to be launching the new and improved Middlewich Primary 
School Personal Development Awards. Whilst the children’s academic success is 
incredibly important to us, our aim is to help shape your children into well-rounded 
citizens of the world.  
 
The Personal Development Awards will involve children completing a selection of 
activities linked to six key areas: cooking, community, domestic, first aid, performance, 
and sport, with the aim of reaching bronze, silver or gold status.  
 
All children will complete six of the activities in school, led by their teachers, which will 
enable them all to achieve the bronze award. If children complete a further six activities 
from their year group sheet, then they will achieve the silver award. If they complete all 
of the activities from their sheet, then they will receive the gold award.  
 
Your child will be bringing home their Personal Development Award record sheet today 
alongside their own Personal Development Award book. The children can use the book 
to record and share the tasks they have completed. They could include photographs, 
drawings or writing about the different tasks they completed as evidence. If you could 
sign and date any of the tasks that they complete at home then this would be greatly 
appreciated.  
 
We thank you for your support in both encouraging and monitoring your child’s 
involvement and look forward to seeing all that they achieve. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Tosh 
 
 
 

Middlewich Primary School 

Park Road 

Middlewich 

Cheshire 
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admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher     Mrs G Reynolds 
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